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Report of Theft or Significant Loss of Dangerous
Drugs and Prescription Drug Page Updates

The Ohio Board of Pharmacy recently made some upgrades to the Report of Theft or Significant
Loss of Dangerous Drugs and Prescription Drug Documents page (DEA-106). Please bookmark
the new website address: https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/dea106/login. The page’s new
updates are explained in more detail below.

New Visuals

When viewing previously submitted reports, you may notice rows highlighted in different colors.
Rows highlighted in Yellow denote that the report is incomplete and remains unreported to the
Board of Pharmacy. Rows highlighted in Orange denote that an Initial Notification report is more
than 30 days old. This means the report activity type needs to be updated, or the report needs to
be deleted. Please fix any row that is highlighted by 4/15/2025.

Email Notifications

Starting 4/15/2025, you will start receiving email notifications for any initial notifications greater
than 30 days old. Per Ohio rules, initial notifications do not constitute the complete submission of
a theft or loss report, and theft or loss reports must be submitted within 30 days.

Data Retention
Data will be archived after 6 years. Reports more than 6 years old will no longer be able to be
viewed.

Deleting Reports
When deleting reports, you will now be prompted to select either “duplicate report” or “retract
report” as the reason for deletion.

Master Accounts

A master account allows one login for all license numbers. This is beneficial if the reporting is
done at the corporate office level instead of the pharmacy level. If you would like to have a
master account set up, please email dea106reporting@pharmacy.ohio.gov.

Contingency Stock License Accounts
If your license number is tied to serviced facilities, you will now be directed to a page where you
can file reports for any of the serviced facilities.

Confidential Reports

If you are logged in as a Master or a Contingency Stock License Account, there is now an option
to make the report confidential. This feature should be used if an individual that is usually
responsible for reporting a theft or significant loss or an individual who can access this system on
behalf of the licensee is considered a possible suspect.

Please email dea106reporting@pharmacy.ohio.gov with any questions.
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People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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